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Irvine, Jill 
From: Greg Smart [gregs@kmsplatt.com] 

Sent: 13 January 2004 10:52 AM 
To: jirvine @ pc.gov.au 
Subject: Productivity Commission - Worker’s Compensation 

Dear Jill, 
 
Kerry Splatt would like to note in addendum to his submission numbered IR 197, that in the 
2003 financial year the average Common Law claims under the Queensland system actually 
decreased by $12,537. He believes this is further evidence of the economic viability of the 
Queensland system and yet another reason for the Commission to examine the Queensland 
scheme in closer detail. 
 
Yours Faithfully, 
 
Greg Smart 
Law Clerk 
KM Splatt & Associates 


